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17th Sept. 9

Sir,

I have to acknowledge

the receipt of your letter of

the 6th instant, stating that

Mr. M. Miller, the Licensce

of the Spanish River Timber

limil, wishor to transfer

his licence to the Sprenich

River meember company

and acking whether the

Department will eccept

such an acsignment.

In reply I beg to inform

you that the Department

has no objection to the

proposed

J. C. Phipps Esqr

Indr Supt.

of Manitowaning, Mt
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